
 
 
 
GUIDANCE FOR TEAMS TRAVELLING TO FRANKWELL 
 
 
All clubs are taking precautions to help everyone stay safe. Beacon CC have put in 
place certain measures in line with UK Government and ECB GuideIines. It is important 
that we all try to comply. Everyone is doing their best to keep each other safe and some 
clubs will do things differently than others. 
 
1. All players must self-screen for Covid-19 before travelling and must not leave home if 
they have any symptoms.  
2. Plan your travel beforehand to comply with the rules 
3. Please inform players to arrive at Frankwell in their whites as the pavilion and 
changing rooms will not be open other than for using the ground floor toilet. The 
alternative is to change in the car. 
4. All players, officials, spectators and officers of the club will be asked to give their 
name and contact details to be kept safely by Beacon CC for 21 days per guidance. 
5. All players, officials, spectators and officers of the club may be asked to have their 
temperature taken and if it records at an unsafe level will be asked to leave.  
6. There may be more than one game taking place at Frankwell at the same time and 
the 2nd game may not involve a Beacon CC team. 
7. If there is more than one game taking place attendees must be aware of social 
distancing at all times. 
8. There will be a safe area out of view of the public for the players to put on their 
safety equipment if required. 
9. Players should bring their own hand sanitiser with them but there will be hand 
sanitiser available at Frankwell. 
10. Players should bring their own food and drink as it will not be provided by Beacon.  
11. Sanitiser will be available for fielding Captain to wipe ball every 6 overs 
 
 
Beacon CC will do their best to keep your players in a safe environment. 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the Club. 
 
Enjoy the game! 
 
Ray Collins 
Chairman 
M: 07511955089 
 
11th July 2020 


